
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: NATIONAL CONSULTATION FOR THE STANDARDIZATION AND DEVELOPMENT
OF SELF-COMPLIANCE MONITORING FOR TENURE INSTRUMENTS AND
AGREEMENTS WITHIN FORESTLANDS
1 message

FRMD Forest Resources Management Division <frmd@fmb.denr.gov.ph> Thu, Sep 14, 2023 at 9:42 PM
To: DENR Region 1 <r1@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Region 2 <r2@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Region 3 <r3@denr.gov.ph>, DENR
CALABARZON <r4a@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, "DENR Regional Office No.
5" <red_reg5@yahoo.com>, DENR Region 6 <r6@denr.gov.ph>, Records Unit <r7.recordsunit@gmail.com>, DENR R8
ORED <ored8@yahoo.com>, DENR Region 8 <r8@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Region 9 <r9@denr.gov.ph>, "DENR-10 RED
HENRY A. ADORNADO, PhD" <r10@denr.gov.ph>, r11@denr.gov.ph, r12@denr.gov.ph, DENR CARAGA ORED
<ordcaraga@gmail.com>, DENR Cordillera Administrative Region <denr_baguio@yahoo.com.ph>

Dear Ma'am/Sir;

This is to kindly follow up on the confirmation of the participants for the conduct of the above-mentioned activity on 20-22
September 2023. Please be reminded of the the following;

Pre-registration link: https://tinyurl.com/47xx9pj6 
Service vehicle reservation link: https://tinyurl.com/SERVICE-RESERVATION
The submission of these forms through the provided links will be accepted until September 15, 2023(Friday)

Thank you very much!

Office of the Chief,
FOREST RESOURCES MANAGEMENT DIVISION
FOREST MANAGEMENT BUREAU
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Phone : (63-2) 8927-8127

    

“DISCLAIMER: This email is intended only for the person(s) named in the message header. Unless otherwise
indicated, it contains information that is confidential, privileged and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If
you have received this message in error, please notify the sender of the error and delete the message. Furthermore,
views and opinions expressed herein are those of the sender and do not necessarily reflect the views of the Forest
Management Bureau.”

On Thu, Aug 31, 2023 at 10:15 AM FRMD Forest Resources Management Division <frmd@fmb.denr.gov.ph> wrote:

Dear All;

Please see the attached advance copy of the DENR Special Order on the above subject matter. We will provide you a
signed copy once approved.

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this email.

Thank you very much.

https://tinyurl.com/47xx9pj6
https://tinyurl.com/SERVICE-RESERVATION
https://www.youtube.com/c/DENRFMB
https://www.facebook.com/
https://www.instagram.com/denrfmbofficial/
mailto:frmd@fmb.denr.gov.ph


FOR. ILDEFONSO L. QUILLOY
Chief, Forest Resources Management Division
Forest Management Bureau
Phone : (63-2) 8927-8127

    

“DISCLAIMER: This email is intended only for the person(s) named in the message header. Unless otherwise indicated, it
contains information that is confidential, privileged and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you have received
this message in error, please notify the sender of the error and delete the message. Furthermore, views and opinions expressed
herein are those of the sender and do not necessarily reflect the views of the Forest Management Bureau.”
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